My name is Mark Poole, I am currently on the Board and would
like to continue serving for another term. I believe as a Board
we have made considerable progress addressing the multitude of
issues we have faced, and continue to face, as a community on
the beautiful island of Eleuthera that we all have been blessed to
be part of.

I have a long history with Rainbow Bay, having become
involved in the early 90’s. After a number of years of absence, |
returned with my partner, Alex Soterakis and we currently own a
home on Treasure Hill Road where we intend to spend the
majority of our retirement years.

Due to my career as a Harbor Pilot in the Port of Miami I have
plenty of opportunity to spend large blocks of time on the island
throughout the year. To my delight and hers, Alex’s recent
retirement as an Art teacher of 29 years in the Miami Dade
Public School System, she now can spend more time on the
island that she has also come to love.

I believe as a Board, we have done our best to balance the needs
of a community that has a multitude of interests and have always
tried to do so in a fair manner. There’s lots more work to do and
it continues to be a challenge, but I’'m up for the task if [ am so
privileged to serve the community for another term.






